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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for September 29, 2004 at 3:00 p.m.
/, in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics:
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Commemoration of the Twenty-fifth Anniversary of the Entry into Force of the Torrijos-Carter Treaties on the Panama Canal (CP/INF. 5077/04)
· Draft Declaration (CP/doc.3943/04)
2. Draft resolution: Lecture Series of the Americas (CP/doc.3940/04)
(The delegation of Peru will present the draft resolution)
3. Oral report of the Chair of the Permanent Council on the visit of the Representative Delegation to Haiti (September 9-11, 2004)
4.
Report of the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs on financing for Subprogram 10G
5. Draft resolution on Provisional Operating Standards for meetings of the Permanent Council, its committees, and working groups (presented by the Chair of the Permanent Council)
6. Correction of the resolution “Naming OAS Meeting Rooms after Rubén Darío and Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero [CP/RES. 842 (1363/03)]

(The reference in operative paragraph 1 to the “Americas Building” should be replaced with “General Services Building of the Organization.”)
7. Other business
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�.	At this meeting, the Permanent Council will bid farewell to Ambassador Valter Pecly Moreira, Permanent Representative of Brazil.
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